
 

 

 

Happy Easter 

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to wish all our families a Happy Easter. We 
return to school on Monday 17th April for summer term. 

Easter Bonnets Winners 

Y6 Jenson Y5 Riley Y4 Stevie Y3 Laura Y2 Ellie-Mae Y1 Ava S R Nancy N Isaac 

Decorated Eggs Winners 

Y6 Chantelle Y5 Heni Y4 Reggie Y3 Emily SB 1/Y2 Primrose, Ariana R Grace N 
Aubrie 

Easter Assembly 

A big thank you to all our families who came and supported the children at our 
Easter Assembly. The children did a wonderful job of telling the Easter story 
through poetry and song. During the coffee morning following this, families were 
treated to our traditional Easter bonnet parade. Prizes were awarded to each 
class for both the Easter bonnets and decorated eggs. The judges found it so 
difficult to choose as there was such a wonderful array of bonnets and such a 
range of imaginatively decorated eggs. But in the end a decision was made and 
the winners are as follows: 

Daily Mile 

As you will know, as part of our PE provision, children right across school take part 
in the Daily Mile. We very much hope that every child will be able to run a mile by 
the time they leave Little Digmoor. This week we took some children who can run 
a mile to Edge Hill University to show what they could do on the track. All these 
children ran a mile have received their special 1 mile badge which they can wear 
to school with pride. 

Chantelle, Jenson, Enzo, Mason, Heni, Iyla, Lydia, Poppy Murray, Calvin, Stevie, 
Maggie, Lois, Reggie, Reizja, Finley. 

Wise Owls 

Kara, Gracie, Monika, Kajus, Kamelia, Lillymay, Braydon, Paulo 
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